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February 16, 2024 

 

 

 

Dear Quilcene School District Community – 

 

I want to thank all of you for assisting us in trying to get our Educational Programs & Operations Levy 

passed. Many of you are already aware that so far, we have missed passing the levy by 24 votes.  

 

Here are the preliminary results: 

Total votes cast: 790 

Yes votes – 383 (48.48%) 

No votes -   407 (51.52%) 

 

We, as a district, want only the best for our students and strive every day to fulfill our district’s mission 

of providing a quality education to all students in the community through programs of learning that 

emphasize basic education while challenging each student to build on natural abilities and develop 

skills to become life-long learners and productive, responsible citizens. 

 

Quilcene School District appreciates the support our community provides for our children. The EP&O 

levy is needed to bridge the gap between basic education state and federal funding, and the cost of 

resources we need to provide a quality education for our students. 

 

Our school board will be discussing the Educational Programs and Operations Levy at our next board 

meeting on Wednesday, February 21st at 6 pm. They will decide what the next steps might be, so that 

we can move forward in a way that will benefit our entire community. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Ron Moag  

Interim Superintendent 

 


